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Thursday 7th November 2024 

Dear Parents 

 

The Christmas Fair this year will be held on  
Wednesday 4th December 2024 

3.30pm – 5.00pm  

We will have seasonal stalls, refreshments and meet Father Christmas! 
 
To make this event as successful as possible we rely on generous donations from our school families. 
Can you kindly donate any of the following items?: 
Chocolates and/or sweets for the Chocolate Tombola 
Recycle toys and books in good condition for our stalls 
Recycle gifts for the Gift Tombola 
Chocolate selection boxes wrapped in Christmas paper* – see non uniform day below (no choc containing nuts please) 
Cakes, mince pies, fairy cakes and festive biscuits: If you can bake something for sale on the cake 
stall, please bring into school on the morning of the fair! 

Useful dates for your diary: 
Friday 8th November – own clothes day in return for full bottles (bottle tombola) 
*Friday 22nd November – non uniform day in return for wrapped selection boxes (no nuts) 

From Friday 29th November – please bring in chocolate, sweets, toys, books, gifts, cakes etc 
donations to the front school office from today onwards 
Wednesday 4th December – bring in any fresh bakes for the cake stall 
Wednesday 4th December – Christmas Fair, 3.30-5.00pm 

If you have previously volunteered at the Christmas Fair and would like to again, or if you are new to 
school and would like to lend a hand, please get in touch with Mrs Clark, Office Manager via phone 01902 
558532 or email: westacreinfantschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk. 

Thank you for your continued support with raising funds for school. 

 
Mr A Edmunds 
Headteacher 


